| | Now Introducing our ServLine
o Leak Protection Program

ServlLine Beginning April 1%, 2019 ¢ “and Sewer Board
Always taking steps to help make your bright future brighter.
, : ]

When you have a leak you are responsible to pay for the cost of the water that is used.
With our New ServLine Program you will be protected from this unexpected expense.
All Eligible Customers will be transitioned into our new program beginning April 15, 2019.
Covers qualifying leaks occurring on your property providing up to $500 once every 12 Months.
Call us to decline protection and accept full responsibility for water bills caused by water leaks

ETETTTD ingl
WATER LEAK A\ Single Occupancy
Only: $1.25 m $2.75 Per Month
Per Month Multi-Occupancy
PROTECTION RESIDENTIAL COMMERCIAL $5.25 Per Month

CALL TODAY: (334) 723-3005

Allleaks occurring after April 1st will only be adjusted through our ServLine program. * Please refer to our Leak Protection Palicy for guidelines and gualifications for
leak adjustments. ™ ** Some restrictions da apply: = Call « to request a full copy of program pratections and exclusions. **Some exclusions are: water meter, water
pit, water vault, pumps, valves, back flow assemblies, Disclaimer: The information presented herein is not a contract, binder, or agreement to extend insurance
coverage. The contents provided are intended as an announcement without any express or implied coverage of any kind. Payment of benefits are subject to all terms,
conditions, limitations, and exclusions of the memiber’s participation at ime of service. For mare infarmation, contact ServLine (334) 723-3005.



